
  

 

  

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 
Friday, 08 April 2022 

 
Attention Parents and Carers 
 

We would like to raise our concerns regarding Punctuality. We have noted over the past few months that 

approximately 30% plus of our pupils are arriving for school after 9.15am, some even close to 9.30. 

 

School starts at 9am and class teaching begins promptly after registration.  

Habitual late arrival has implications not only for the pupil arriving late, also for the wider class group.  

 

We urge parents and carers to make a more conscious effort to ensure their child/ren arrive at school for 

9am.  

 

 

Thank you in advance for you Co-operation 

 

 

 

 
 

Marian Litter  

 

Senior Manager   
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